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Conclusion

• Article 5(6) of Regulation 2019/6 allows MS to grant exemptions 
from the requirement for a MA for products intended for 
certain pets,

• New national legislation will provide for a registration system 
from Jan 2022,

• HPRA will draft data requirement and procedural guidance,

• After Jan 2022, no new product can be brought to the Irish 
market without being either authorised or registered with the 
HPRA. 
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Stay informed

• http://www.hpra.ie/homepage/veterinary

• https://www.ema.europa.eu/en/veterinary-medicines-regulatory-information
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Follow up questions

• megan.byrne@hpra.ie
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Thank you
 Follow @TheHPRA

 newvetreg@hpra.ie

 www.hpra.ie


